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	As you all know your Bargaining Committee met again on April 9, 2015 with the Company for the purpose of negotiating a new contract. We discussed the State of the Business and the Company’s Benefits proposal.
	
	We are scheduled to meet again on April 22, 2015. We will begin by talking with the Company about our proposal and theirs. They did give us their initial Health Care proposal and it eliminates the BYO (HMO) option and only gives our members the HDHP options to choose from. The insurance premiums proposed by the company are listed on our website, uaw592.org, or uaw592.com.

	
	
	The Strike Authorization vote will be on Sunday, May 03, 2015 at the Tebala Shrine in Rockford on Newburg Rd from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm.

			
	You can also follow negotiation updates on Twitter.       

						In Solidarity,
						Your Bargaining Committee
